Have you ever considered applying to participate in a
Veteran Honor Flight????

Honor Flights are an opportunity to honor and thank the Americans who secured our
freedom by bringing them to the nation’s capital to see the memorials that
commemorate their service.

Come join us on Wednesday, May 1+ to learn more about the information that has been
gathered regarding the Brushy Creek One Day Honor Flight out of Ft. Dodge.

Meeting Date: Wednesday, May 1%, 2024
Time: 6:30 PM
Where: Veterans Reception Center — Van Meter — North Banquet Room

Brushy Creek Honor Group is accepting applications for the currently recognized
“‘wartime” periods”:

World War Il — December 7, 1941 — December 31, 1946

Korean War — June 27, 1950 — January 31, 1955

Vietnam War* - August 5, 1964 — May 7", 1975
*If a Veteran was in Vietnam between 02-28-1961 and 08-04-1964, the veteran is still
considered wartime service.




